
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-170 27th April 2022 
 

 

As part of a review of ECT delivery within mental health services, I 
would like the following information regarding the delivery of ECT within 

your Trust/Clinic/Hospital.  
 

Please note that it is our intention to collate and publish responses to 
this FOI request. 

 
Please supply: ECT Patient Information Leaflets  

 
Please find attached the Health Boards leaflet. 

 


